
Once again, we want to extend a big

thank you to parents and carers who

supported school during our Ofsted

inspection. We were very pleased to be

graded as ‘Good’ and are excited to

continue the hard work that we have put

in to making the school an even better

place. 

Two fantastic rugby teams represented the school in the

last month, one from Year 5 and one from Year 6. In an

astonishing turn of events, we secured a historic 1st and

2nd place finish! Not only did the children demonstrate

passion, skill and drive, but they also showed fantastic

sportsmanship as they shook hands after each match. 
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We saw so many
school values during
this tournament,
especially individual
excellence,
determination and a
sense of community.
They really TRY-ed
their best! 

HEAD TEACHER: MR MATTHEW KELLY



After half-term, the children will be learning about

Celebrating Differences in PSHE. This topic will look at all of

the ways that people are different. This includes celebrating

the differences in everyone, making new friends, different

families and managing conflict within families, giving and

receiving compliments, challenging assumptions, first

impressions, challenging stereotypes and understanding

bullying. It is a very worthwhile topic and will help our

children gain a better understanding of the wider world. 

Please like and follow our Facebook

page, where we will keep you up to date

with some of the fun and exciting things

that are happening in school. Please

complete our Social Media consent form

to let us know if you allow your child(ren)

to feature on the page:

https://forms.office.com/e/aHuKgbFZbx 
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Fun Run
Our Reception and KS1 children
represented the school at a fun-
run earlier in the half-term. They
had a great day out and learned
a lot about fitness, stamina and
having a positive attitude. They

really demonstrated
determination and a healthy

mind & body. 
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We were lucky enough to have

a visit from the fire brigade this

week. The children learned all

about staying safe during the

dark nights that are drawing in,

with a particular focus on trick

or treating and watching

fireworks displays. 

https://www.facebook.com/HuttonRudbyPrimarySchool
https://forms.office.com/e/aHuKgbFZbx


Our PTA have put a lot of time and
effort into collecting the opinions of our
children regarding the kind of outdoor
equipment they would like, and then
sourcing that equipment. This month,
they presented school with a wealth of
equipment which the children are
already loving playing with. A special
mention should also go to the HRPS
Parent Footballers who have been
playing together and raising money for
over 2 years. 

 They have raised a huge amount of money which was added to
PTA funds to enable them to buy so much fantastic equipment.
School would like to extend a massive thank you to both the PTA
and the footballers for their generosity. 
If anybody would like to join the PTA or the parents’ football
match, please catch me on the gate or contact the school office
and we will put you in touch with the organisers. 
The PTA are looking forward to seeing lots of spooky little ghosts
and ghouls at the Halloween disco! 

Parent Teacher Association /
Parents’ Football

Please can parents / carers remember to park considerately

when dropping children off and picking them up. It is important

that enough space is left for emergency services to be able to

pass by cars if necessary. Please do not drive into school unless

there is an emergency, this includes parking in the small car

park at the bottom of the drive. Please remember that there are

children present at the start and end of the school day.
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